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COVID-19 Update 

Schools have now fully re-opened, but there are still a number of other restrictions in place. 

  Make sure that you are following all of the rules. 

Do not put yourself or others at risk. 

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus 

 
 
   

 
 
 
 

  

WAHEGURU JI KA KHALSA, WAHEGURU JI KE FATEH 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents’ meetings – 23rd and 25th March 

You should, by now, have received your time slot for 

parents’ meetings.  The link for you to access the 

meeting will be sent to you on your child’s Google 

Classroom.  It is vital that you are on time for this 

meeting.  If you log in late, your slot will not be 

rearranged. 

 

Easter Celebrations 

As you know, it is nearly the Christian festival of Easter.  

Pupils will be learning all about the story of Easter, as 

well as celebrating by making cards and taking part in a 

chocolate egg hunt! 

 

Parents’ driving and parking 

As we have communicated previously, the issue of 

dangerous and illegal driving and parking is still 

continuing.  We have received numerous complaints 

from residents and have been in touch with Ealing 

council, as well as the police, about this.  If you need to 

drive to school, please find a safe, legal place to park 

your vehicle. 

 

Clocks go forward on Saturday 28th March  

Please remember to change the time on all your 

clocks so that children are on time on Monday 

morning. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 testing 

Remember that asymptomatic testing (‘Lateral Flow 

Tests’) is now available for all adults who live in a 

household with primary school pupils.  Tests can be 

ordered online or from a local testing centre. 

 

https://www.ealing.gov.uk/news/article/2059/free_covid

-19_test_for_residents_without_symptoms  

 

National lockdown status 

Please ensure that you and your family are aware of the 

dates for the relaxing of COVID restrictions (the 

government’s ‘Roadmap out of Lockdown’).  It is vital 

that everyone continues to follow the rules.  Please see 

the website for further details. 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-

response-spring-2021/covid-19-response-spring-2021-

summary  

 

Term time holidays  

Parents are reminded that they must not take their 

children on holiday during the school term. Research 

has shown that children never catch up on missed 

learning.  Term time holidays will be always 

unauthorised and parents risk losing their child’s place 

at the school. Additionally, during the current COVID 

19 pandemic, families will have to quarantine when 

they return, which means that the children will miss 

even more learning time.  

https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus
https://www.ealing.gov.uk/news/article/2059/free_covid-19_test_for_residents_without_symptoms
https://www.ealing.gov.uk/news/article/2059/free_covid-19_test_for_residents_without_symptoms
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-response-spring-2021/covid-19-response-spring-2021-summary
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-response-spring-2021/covid-19-response-spring-2021-summary
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-response-spring-2021/covid-19-response-spring-2021-summary
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Certificates for the Golden Rule of ‘Remembering 

God for the week ending 19th March were awarded 

to the following children: 

Year 6: 

Guru Gobind Singh Ji – Eshleen K. Dhal 

Guru Tegh Bahadur Sahib Ji – Vinpreet S. Khurana 

Year 5: 

Guru Harkrishan Sahib Ji – Harnoor Kaur 

Guru Har Rai Sahib Ji – Guneet S. Ahuja 

Year 4: 

Guru Hargobind Sahib Ji – Harnoor S. Sachdeva 

Guru Arjan Dev Ji – Japmehnab Kaur 

Year 3: 
Guru Ram Das Ji – Bavlin K. Khalsa 
Guru Amar Das Ji – Gurnoor S. Khurana 

Year 2: 

Guru Nanak Dev Ji – Gurleen K. Aujla 

Guru Angad Dev Ji – Harroop S. Bajaj 

Year 1: 

Sahibzada Ajit Singh Ji – Jasjot S. Nagpal 

Sahibzada Jujhar Singh Ji – Hargun K Hans 

Reception: 

Sahibzada Fateh Singh Ji – Navroop Singh 

Sahibzada Zorawar Singh Ji – Harsirat K Bajaj 

 
The ‘Golden Rule’ for the week beginning                       
29th March is ‘Caring and Sharing.’ 

 

 Key dates for your diary 

Tuesday 23rd and 
Thursday 25th March 

Individual parents’ meetings -        
virtual 

Wednesday 
31st March 

Last day of term  

Tuesday 
20th April 

Children return to school 

Friday  
23rd April 

Vaisakhi celebrations in 
school 

Monday 
3rd May 

Bank Holiday (no school) 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Get our latest news on Twitter: 
@khalsaschool1 or read the feed on our 

school website  

 
 

 

 

 
 

Best Attendance for week beginning  

15th March: 

Sahibzada Zorawar Singh Ji class 

Sahibzada Fateh Singh Ji class           

Sahibzada Ajit Singh Ji class                  

99.1% 

100% 

95.6% 

Sahibzada Jujhar Singh Ji class 88.6% 

Guru Nanak Dev Ji class 97.3% 

Guru Angad Dev Ji class 93.8% 

Guru Amar Das Ji class 95.9% 

Guru Ram Das Ji class 98.6% 

Guru Har Gobind Sahib Ji class 94.1% 

Guru Arjan Dev Ji class 98.7% 

Guru Har Krishan Sahib Ji class 98.3% 

Guru Har Rai Sahib Ji class 89.7% 

Guru Tegh Bahadur Sahib Ji class  97.6% 

Guru Gobind Singh Ji class 98.3% 

Thought of the week 

 
It’s most important that you surround yourself with positivity always, and have it in your mind at 

all times. 

 
 
 
 

  

 
 

 


